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$300,000 FOR UPGRADES FOR THE HOPE VALLEY BOWLING CLUB 
  
A re-elected Albanese Labor Government will help fund much-needed upgrades for 
the Hope Valley Bowling Club. 
  
This $300,000 election commitment will go towards upgrading the club’s toilets, 
outdoor verandah, scoreboards and lighting. 
 
The Hope Valley Bowling Club is a vibrant and friendly lawn bowls club that 
welcomes players of all ages and abilities.  
 
Consistent with past practice, election commitments will be delivered in line with 
Commonwealth Grants Rules and Principles. 
 
Quotes attributable to Federal Member for Makin Tony Zappia MP: 
 
“We know that clubs like the Hope Valley Bowling Club bring people together and 
encourage locals to live active and healthy lives. 
 
"These much-needed upgrades will benefit bowlers of all abilities and ages.” 
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